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By: Pastor Travis Watkins FGCI General Superintendent 

What a time we had in the presence of God at Awaken 2025 — our General
Conference was nothing short of a divine encounter! From the first worship set to

the final altar call, God met us with fresh oil, renewed fire, and prophetic clarity for
where we are going as a fellowship.

I want to personally thank every pastor, leader, speaker, and volunteer who made
this conference possible. You didn’t just attend a meeting — you helped create
moments that will be etched in our souls for eternity. We saw new leaders rise,

hungry hearts filled, and our shared vision sharpened. I am more convinced than
ever: the remnant is rising, and revival is alive within FGCI.

A special thanks to our host: Pastors Darnell West our Missouri Superintendent and
Influence Church. You poured out tirelessly last week with joy, excellence and

spirit-filled servanthood. Thank you!

To all our new ministers and churches who joined the fellowship during Awaken
2025 — welcome home. You are now part of a legacy rooted in purpose,

partnership, and Pentecostal power. We are honored to walk with you as we build
together.

As we move forward, here’s what you can look forward to:
    •    Monthly virtual meet-ups designed to keep us connected, encouraged, and

equipped
    •    New ministerial trainings and onboarding tracks to empower emerging leaders

       •      Foreign and domestic mission trips that train and release those in our
fellowship into greater ministry!

    •    Our National Women’s Conference, National Men’s Conference and Youth
Conference coming soon — set to pour into leaders, families, and future

generations

Let’s stay engaged. Let’s stay on fire. And let’s keep building what God has
entrusted to us — a fellowship that’s more than organizational… it’s relational,

revival-ready, and globally minded.

🔥 The best is not behind us — it’s ahead of us.
This is your moment. This is your movement. This is FGCI.
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Appointed Positions

National Youth Camp Director: Rev. Brittany Stricklin

Emergency Disaster Relief Director: Rev. Joe Stratton

Elected Positions

Assistant General Superintendent: Pastor Bryan Warren

General Secretary/Treasurer: Pastor William Allen  

Passed Resolutions 

Article 5 Section 1: The Executive Board shall determine the schedule,
including times, it's speakers and service leaders, for the Annual General

Convention, that will begin on the third Monday of July, now therefore, be it
RESOLVED, that the Executive Board may also determine the number of days

that the General Convention may convene.

Article 7 Section 6: The camp director must follow the camp handbook
written by the Executive Board and National Youth President when choosing

workers, events, activities and schedules. This handbook will outline
requirements and responsiblities for specific positions of camp leadership. 

Article 5 Section 8: Any member of the General Board will be required to
attend General Convention/General Board meeting. Any member not able to
attend will be required to submit in writing to the executive board the reason

for their absence. Any general board member that would miss two
consecutive board meeting/conventions without written excuse would no

longer be eligible to hold a seat on the board.

FGCI Convention 2025 Business Changes 



FGCI LADIES RETREAT- Important announcement!📣 
by: Rev. Jean Criddle, National Ladies President

Due to circumstances beyond our control, we have had to move the location of our
2025 FGCI ladies retreat. The new location is the Hampton Inn, Saint Robert, Missouri.

This hotel is offering to host us and block 20 rooms at a discount price of $129 plus
tax. To get this special rate you must reserve before September 30 and tell them you
are with the FGCI ladies’ retreat. They have a full hot breakfast on Saturday morning

and we will have food catered in for after service on Friday evening. 

We NEED your help in getting this information out. Please share this on your page and
everywhere that you have seen a flyer about our ladies retreat. I regret to have to
make this change at such a late date, but know that this did not take the Lord by

surprise, and He has his hand in it. Don’t forget to register for the retreat online, pay a
$15 ant the door for registration,and to order your pink T-shirt to wear on Saturday

morning. I can’t wait to see you in October! 

You can look at the rooms at their website! After September 30 the price of the room
will go up in price.



Full Gospel Churches International
REV. WILL YATES, EDITOR
1420 NW HWY B
OSCEOLA, MO 64776

Non Profit Org.
U.S. Postage Paid

Osceola, MO
Permit NO. 3

We have new contact info for the General Office! 

If you need to make contact for anything please use

the information below.

FGCI SECRETARY/TREASURER: Rev. William Allen

MAILING: FGCI P.O.BOX 189 Cardwell, Missouri, 63829

DIRECT OFFICE PHONE: (870) 335-8121

EMAIL: fgcisectres@gmail.com


